
 

DRUGS AND ILLIGAL SUBSTANCES POLICY                                OCT 2023 

Zero-Tolerance Drugs and Illegal Substance Policy 

We would like to remind you that O2 Victoria Warehouse has a zero-tolerance 

policy for drugs and illegal substances. We prioritise the safety and well-being 

of all our customers, and therefore, all attendees are subject to search before 

entry to ensure the strict enforcement of our policy. 

In the interest of harm reduction, we strongly encourage customers who may 

have such substances to dispose of them in the provided amnesty bins upon 

arrival. The contents of these bins are not searched, and we ensure that 

customers who use them will not face any repercussions or penalties. 

We want you to enjoy an exceptional experience at our venue without any 

interruptions. To make this possible, we have highly trained dogs to detect the 

presence of any illegal substances. We kindly ask for your cooperation with our 

security personnel for the smooth and efficient operation of this process. 

We would like to remind all our customers that failure to comply with our zero-

tolerance policy regarding drugs and illegal substances may result in denial of 

entry, removal from the venue, and possibly further legal action. 

We appreciate your understanding and partnership in maintaining our 

commitment to providing a safe and enjoyable experience for all customers.  
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